
It’s starting to feel a bit more like it’s time for shorts, t-shirts and flip flops...or is it a 
cruel joke masked by the clever guise of April Fools??  Surprisingly, the weather has 
been remarkably nice the last few days of March, and right into the beginning of 
April.  It makes me want to bring out the clothes from storage that haven’t seen the 
light of day since...well, last fall!  But before I go too crazy with dragging out the 
warm weather attire (cluttering the closets aboard ATW and scaring more people with 
my legs...lol) I’m thinking we’re still in for some April showers that bring those May 
flowers. 
 
Until those fresh water wash downs hit though, we have plenty of projects on our 
plate.  One which you may have already noticed is our work trailer in the lower South 
lot is being prepared to be hauled off to its new home.  Afterward, we will hopefully 
see some asphalt patching, sealing and striping to follow.  TaDaa..some additional 
parking!  I’ll keep you posted as we get closer to that project kicking off in full gear. 
 
Hmm, what else is happening besides nice weather, and projects galore?  Oh yes, 
surely you heard San Mateo County was the first in the Bay Area to move back in to 
the Orange tier?  Yup...and a big thanks goes out to all of you for doing your part!  
However, we don’t want to put the cart before the horse and experience another surge, 
so please continue with safe practices.  By vaccines administered, herd immunity has 
not been reached...slowly but surely though, we will get there! 
 
Idling over and about to marina happenings... 
 

 On approach or departure from the marina, please take note of tides.  Minus tides 
occur regularly and can reduce the entrance/channel depth to below 7’ of water.  
Page 2 shows proper channel and harbor entrance approach to maintain depth. 

 If/when you’re selling your boat that is within the marina, please remember:  
 Seller needs to submit a written 30 day Notice to the marina office 

 Seller, do not hand over gate fobs to the buyer; all fobs must be returned 
to the office.  The buyer needs to visit the marina office and inquire about 
the proper application process, and provide information to start the pro-
cess 

 The slip does not necessarily go with the sale of the vessel; transfer of the 
slip depends on the waitlist and other possible circumstances 

 Are you planning to have work performed on your vessel by a vendor?  Please 
contact our office to authorize access to your vessel ahead of time.   

 Friendly reminder: we do not accept mail for boaters in our office.  If you need 
mail service, please visit the local post office within Brisbane for a PO Box.   

 
Lastly- I have heard your requests, and have put a “swap meet” section in the newslet-
ter; please read page 3 for more details.  And as always, you can still submit pictures 
for future newsletters to: harbormaster@brisbaneca.org.   
  

“If it’s gonna happen, it’s gonna happen out there!”  (name that movie)   
Until the next go around...stay safe, and happy boating. 
 
Andrew Rehberg - Harbormaster 
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2021 Tide Tables are 
available in the marina office. 

Get yours today 
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                   Sierra Point Yacht Club 
      400 Sierra Point Pkwy Brisbane CA 

                             
      Dylan Garrett, Commodore 

An Update from SPYC: 
 

In order to align SPYC with San Mateo's current guidelines, the club will be enforcing new club use rules 
recently put in place.  The rules are as follows:  

  
- Masks must be worn unless eating or drinking.   
- Inside the club is restricted to 25% capacity(12 people). 
- Drinks must be accompanied with a meal. 
- Socially distance when multiple families are in club. 
- Follow San Mateo County guidelines. 
  
If you have any questions about what you can or can't do at the club please contact the Commodore, Dylan 
Garrett. 

 

 Channel and Harbor Entrance 

 



Coming soon—a market place for YOU, our boaters, to post boating related items to sell, trade, or give 
away.  Submissions for posting must include the following: 
 
 Provide a brief description of the item you are wanting to sell/trade/giveaway (no more than 30 

words) 
 Provide an image of the item being offered 
 Provide a valid email or phone number to be reached at. 
 
Listings must be submitted to harbormaster’s office by the 20th of each month, and will be posted in the 
following months newsletter for a period one (1) month.   
 
Example: 

 
Water gauge from a classic vessel.  Still in working condition, needs bezel cleaned up, but 
otherwise good shape.  $10/obo Contact: John Q. Boater at jqboater@youremail.net 
 
 

 


